From: lanorthla@aol.com

To: Jonathan Rice
Subject: Venting Of Gas
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 7:46:30 AM

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Please do not click on links or attachments unless you know the content is
safe.

Dear Mr. Rice,

The Amendment changes
regarding the venting of all gas in any volume will have a devastating effect on all Owners, Operators,
Vendors, as well as the entire Communities- and State Of Louisiana. This will in

effect hurt our tax base.
Also the second Amendment being considered will in fact take away the

ability for the Commissioner to grant an extension or exemption to Inactive, Future
Utility Wells.

Thank You,

Owner/ Member Cynthia Poindexter Barkschat
City Council District 4

Oil City, Louisiana
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